
 

  
 

Lloyds National School Sport Week 
Monday 22nd June to Friday 26th June 2015 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
From Monday 22nd June to Friday 26th June 2015, we will be holding our own Lloyds TSB 
National School Sport Week to get all of our children involved in more PE and school sport and to 
celebrate our school’s achievements. 
  
The aim is simple: To help excite and motivate pupils to do more sport by celebrating and profiling all 
that’s been achieved in PE within school, and launching new sport based initiatives.  
 
To achieve this I have planned a week’s worth of sporting activities for the children to take part in-all 
of which will EXCITE and MOTIVATE the children. Sports planned for the week include: football, 
rhythmic gymnastics, tag rugby, swimming, multi-skills, badminton, tennis, samba dancing, 
hockey, fencing, archery, netball, circus skills and zumbatomic. There will also be trips to the 
Manchester Climbing Centre, Glen Jakes Pony Riding School and the Chill Factore in 
Manchester as well as an opportunity for the junior children to work with artist Fiona 
Wilkinson on some artwork inspired by sport. Clubs on offer during the week include: 
gymnastics, football and netball. Sports Day (our own Sainsbury’s School Games Festival) will 
finish off the week, where the ‘Sportsperson Of The Year’ will receive their trophy. 
 
I hope that you agree that this is going to be an action packed week, full of fun for all the children, 
which could not take place without the financial support from the government’s Sport Premium 
Funding. 
 
Your child will need to come to school all week wearing appropriate sportswear. (Please see 
individual trip letters for specific clothing on certain days.) Year 3, 4 and 5 children will be 
taking part in rugby and/or hockey festivals this week and need to be wearing appropriate 
sportwear. (Shin pads and a waterproof jacket are required for the hockey festival on 
Wednesday morning).In addition to this, your child will need to ensure that they have a 
waterproof in school, a sun hat and sun-cream, as many of the activities will be taking place 
outside. It may also be beneficial for your child to have an additional water bottle in school 
too, along with a change of sports clothes if the weather is wet. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 

 Linsey  Jackson 


